
WC 6  October th

Harvest & Halloween Quiz Collection 

Tuesday 7  October th

Bring your Parents to Phonics (EYFS)
9.00 - 10.00

8  & 9  October th th

Individual & family photos

Wednesday 15  October 9.15amth

Year 4 Harvest Assembly at church

Thursday 16  October 9.15amth

Year 2 Harvest Assembly at church 

Tuesday 21  Octoberst

Year 3 Stone age Day
Halloween Quiz

Wednesday 22  October nd

Open Day for New Foundation Parents 
15.30-16.30 16.30-17.30

Thursday 23  October rd

Whole School Flu Vaccinations 
Year 5 WW2 Day
School closes for Half Term 

Monday 3  November rd

School Re-opens for Autumn Term 2

Headteacher’s MessageDiary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

 Friday 3  October 2025rd
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Anchor News

What a great start we had to the week! The
girls' football team played their first match
against St Theresa’s and won 4-0. We were
so proud of them. As a new team they
played collaboratively and skilfully. Thank
you to Mr. Howarth for his ongoing training
and support of the team and to the girls for
their hard work and dedication.

This week we had our first open evening for
potential new pupils starting at our school
next year. The attendance was great and the
adults who looked round commented on
how lovely our children were. Thank you to all
those who supported on Wednesday
evening, they were amazing. If you know
anyone who has a child due to start
reception in September 2026, please let
them know about our next Open Evening on
October 22nd - details below.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Please
stay safe especially with the weather
warning for Storm Amy.

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

This week Year 6 completed the annual
illuminations walk! Every year, teachers,

pupils and parents walk the lights to
gather ideas for their very own

Blackpool illumination project in DT! We
had a great turn out this year and were

all inspired by a variety of different
illuminations. 
⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐

Enjoying exploring our autumn provision
in Foundation Stage. 

Year 4 have used DigiMaps to find out
about how land is used around

Morecambe Bay and compare it to the
past. 

In Year 2 History this week,
children have been learning

about Emily Davison and how
she fought for women in the U.K.

to have the right to vote. She
was a suffragette.

Learning about the Mid-Autumn Festival
in Mandarin. 

Exploring and sorting rocks in Science. 

investigating whether shape affects an
objects ability to float. 

This week, in Science, Year 1 have been learning that
our tongue allows us to taste, described a range of
different flavours and understood why our sense of

taste is important. 
We have tried lemon, crisps, popcorn, ham, lime and

sweets! Using our word bank of sweet, sour, salty,
bitter, flavour, smoky and meaty to describe these

foods. 
We have had so much fun!😁



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Attendance Incentives and Rewards
 

Our average school attendance across last
year was 95.7%, which was above the

national average. We were proud of this
achievement and would like to improve this

further this year. 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on their
classroom door. The class who has won the
weekly attendance award the most times
across a term win the Attendance Reward.
Previous awards have included a trip to the
cinema and an attendance party in school!

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

At the end of each term, children who
have achieved 100% attendance

receive a special 100% attendance
badge. 100% attendance across one

term earns the children a bronze
badge. If they achieve 100%

attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone

who achieves 100% attendance across
the entire year, receives a special gold
badge. Last year, Mrs Hylton presented
329 bronze badges,  121 silver badges
and 41 gold badges and she is hoping

to beat that number this year. 

Weekly Attendance

Well done
Well done to Year 1, who have the highest

year group attendance for the fourth
week running!

Well done also to Class 2, who won our
highest attendance award this week.
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After School Activities
Sports Club - Wednesday 

Notices 

Choir - Monday

Free School Meals
We want to ensure that all eligible pupils receive

their free school meals.
It’s quick and easy to check if your child

qualifies — simply click on the appropriate link
below and complete a short application:

Blackpool Council:
Free School Meals - Blackpool Council

Lancashire County Council:
Free School Meals - Lancashire County

Council
Please note: If your child is currently in

Foundation, Year 1, or Year 2, they will be
receiving universal free school meals. However,
this entitlement ends when they reach Year 3.
You can apply for benefit-based free school
meals, which may continue to support your

child with free meals through to Year 6.

Closing date for
High School

applications 
1.

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/
Education-and-schools/School-

admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-
school-place.aspx

Apply for a High School Place - closing
date of Friday 31 October 2025.

------------------------------------
------------------------------------

-----
2.

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/
Education-and-schools/School-

admissions/Apply-for-a-primary-school-
place.aspx

Apply for a Primary School Place - closing
date of Thursday 15 January 2026.

Flu Vaccinations
The closing date for flu

vaccinations is Thursday 23
October. Please  

rd

Use the link below to access the
online consent form:

www.bthimmunisations.co.uk/For
ms/Flu

Enter the unique school code with
BP in capital letters

The code for your school is:
BP140124

Flu Vaccination (Nasal spray)

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-meals/Free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-primary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-primary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-primary-school-place.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/Apply-for-a-primary-school-place.aspx
http://www.bthimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.bthimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
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Notices 
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